
Remote Learning for Thursday 19th November 

Sent on behalf of Mr Andrew McGinnes, Headteacher 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Following a brief staff meeting, we can now confirm how your child/ren will access their remote 
learning tomorrow.  

Students should follow their daily timetable and log onto the Google Classroom for their lessons, 
at the appropriate time. 

Work will have been set by 8.30am, and students are expected to engage with all of the work, to 
the best of their ability.  

Some lessons will be either partly or wholly live. Instructions for joining live lessons on Google 
Meet, will also be found in the classroom. 

Students are expected to engage fully tomorrow, and this will be explored further if they do not. 
Students unable to access Google Classroom should email Mr Fox 
on dfox@buckinghamschool.org who will provide help and guidance. 

We wish our students an enjoyable day of studying! 
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